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Date:  June 3, 2019 
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
Through Bryant Powell, City Manager 
  Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
   
From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 

 
Subject: Intergovernmental Agreement with ADOT for street sweeper  

 
 
 
In late 2018 the city was awarded a replacement street sweeper through a Congestion 
Mitigation Air Quality (“CMAQ”) grant.  Two options were given for the street sweeper’s 
procurement; first option being to self-administer a federally funded solicitation, or a second 
option consisting of using a front-end collaborative contract with ADOT who would take on many 
of the federally funded project requirements.  City staff has chosen option two recognizing the 
both advantages of the economy of scale that comes with an ADOT solicitation and their 
experience in the administration of federal funds. 
 
City staff would like to give the opportunity to council to discuss this IGA planned for a quick 
turnaround for approval by resolution the following night to keep to the timeline ADOT is 
planning for the procurement.   
 
 

 
 
 


